[bookmark: _GoBack]GENDER, SEXUALITY & WOMEN’S STUDIES PROGRAM STUDENT FUNDING FOR CAMPUS EVENTS                                         YEAR 2022-2023
The Gender, Sexuality, and Women Studies Program offers funding opportunities to students and student groups of William & Mary. These opportunities are intended to assist and support GSWS-related public events usually involving guests (whether virtual or physical) to William & Mary.  
Applications are typically in the region of $100 and are evaluated by the GSWS Outreach Committee. 
 Further enquiries regarding GSWS funding opportunities should be directed to Claire Pamment (GSWS Director) or Latasha Simms (Administrative & Fiscal Coordinator) 

Your name, department/program, and contact information (email):

Student Group:

Describe the lecture, performance, event, etc., for which you are requesting funding. Provide necessary details, including date, time, place, and name of person/people involved:

Who are the expected audiences:

What is the amount that you are requesting from GSWS? How do you intend to use the amount:

Will your event be live or virtual?:

List other funding sources from which you have requested/will request funding. Be sure to list amount you are requesting from those sources:



